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Dream big, fly high  

Thank You to the PTA  

We had a wonderful time painting baubles in school last week, thank you to all the PTA volunteers who supported 

this event.   

As an Christmas gift, the PTA are treating the children to a theatre visit in school for a special Christmas production 

of ‘The Emperors New Clothes’. This will take place on Tuesday 17th December and all years groups will 

be able to enjoy the show. In addition to this, the PTA are also organising a ‘Reindeer Rescue’ on Friday 

13th December. Please see the attached poster for more information. 

A final thank you for the new equipment in school, our Pre-School children have been enjoying their new 

blackboards and ride on cars.   

Important Dates  

9th Dec 9.30 EYFS Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

10th Dec  9.30 EYFS Performance 

11th Dec 9.30 KS1 Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

12th Dec 9.30 KS1 Performance 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Christmas Productions 

You are invited to our EYFS & KS1 Christmas Productions 

that will take place in the school hall at 9.30: 

EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) - Tues 10th Dec 

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) on Thurs 12th Dec 

Due to the space available in the hall, places are 

restricted to two audience members per family. This 

allows for an audience of 120 people for the children to 

perform for. Please sign up for your two places via our 

online booking system EYFS and KS1.  

To minimise disruption during performances, please 

consider if younger siblings are able to watch the 

performance without disruption and sit somewhere that 

allows you to step out of the hall if necessary.  

In addition to the Performances, we would like to invite 

grandparents to our Dress Rehearsals at 9.30 on:  

EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) - Mon 9th Dec 

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) - Wed 11th Dec 

If you would like to book a grandparent place at the dress 

rehearsal please click the link EYFS or KS1. Each 

grandparent will need to book separately. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We are inviting the children to come to school in a 

Christmas Jumper on Thursday 12th  December for 

Christmas Jumper Day where millions of children up and 

down the country will come together to 

‘Make the world better with a sweater.’ To 

find out more click here.  

Attendance  

When starting school we shared the importance of 

good attendance and the adverse impact on both the 

child’s education and welfare when their attendance 

drops off. To find out your child’s attendance 

percentage, click the module in your MCAS app.  

We have identified a small number of families who 

have low attendance or are late to school on a more 

regular basis. We will be monitoring this and will 

contact families who we have concerns about. Our 

pupil attendance is monitored by Stockport who can 

work with families to address any challenges.   

Please ensure genuine illness is the only reason to 

keep your child off school and you should notify the 

school office before the school day starts. Should 

you need to book a medical appointment, please aim 

to do so out of school hours to minimise disruption. 

Thank you to all families who continue to prioritise 

great attendance and punctuality to ensure their child 

gets the most out of their school day.  
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